
                      
URBANA CIVILIAN POLICE   
REVIEW BOARD 

  
DATE: Wednesday, February 28, 2024  
TIME: 5:30 pm  
PLACE: Council Chambers, 400 S. Vine Street, Urbana, IL 61801 

 
  

CANCELLED 
 
The February 28, 2024 quarterly meeting of the Urbana Civilian Police 
Review Board has been CANCELLED due to the lack of a quorum. Proper 
notice will be given when the next meeting of the Board is added to the City’s 
calendar. 

 

Please direct any questions to Ricardo Diaz, CPRB Chair: rdiaz-BC@urbanaillinois.us 

mailto:rdiaz-BC@urbanaillinois.us

